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Dear Parents,

We are working to help make our process of getting information to you, and back to the school, as easy 
as possible. We want to keep everyone safe and healthy. When your child fi nishes their packet, instead 
of bringing it back to the school, you also have the option of taking a picture of the fi nished pages and 
emailing them or messaging them to your teacher. You can send the pictures to your teacher’s DOJO or 
school email. In addition, we are still here at the school for you to come by and get your packets or drop 
them off. We hope these options will help you.

Grading for 4th quarter is going to be an overall pass/fail. Your teacher is recording assignments (work 
packets) and participation in online instruction. The goal is to keep your child working and engaged. We 
know that this can be a stressful time for everyone and we are here to help you. If your student was on 
track to pass, then this quarter they should continue working on materials provided and engage in the 
teacher online discussions as much as possible. If your student was struggling, they can use this time to 
help improve in the areas they needed.

Whatever barriers you may have, we can provide solutions whether it is alternative assignments or 
methods of support. If online programs and packets don’t work, we can provide additional options that 
better meet your needs.

Stay Safe, We Miss You!

Jackie Trujillo

Superintendent

Liberty Traditional Charter School/Heritage Elementary School

La Paloma Academy


